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EFFECTIVE JUNE 3, 2013 
 
 

SAN PEDRO COURTHOUSE RESTRAINING ORDER 

APPLICATIONS TO BE FILED IN LONG BEACH 
SOUTH DISTRICT  

 
 
NEW FILINGS 
 
Effective June 3, 2013, all new domestic violence and civil harassment restraining 
order applications previously filed at the San Pedro Courthouse of the Superior Court of 
California, must be filed at the Long Beach Courthouse, 415 W. Ocean Blvd., Long 
Beach, CA  90802.   
 
TRANSFER OF PENDING CASES 
 
Effective June 3, 2013, it is further ordered that all pending domestic violence and civil 
harassment restraining order hearings at the San Pedro Courthouse of the Superior 
Court of California are transferred to the Long Beach Courthouse. 
 
Dates previously set on these pending matters will remain the same; only the location of 
the hearing and/or trial will change. 
 
As of June 3, 2013, the San Pedro Courthouse shall no longer accept domestic violence 
and civil harassment restraining order applications or documents. 
 
This information is also available on the Los Angeles Superior Court website at 
www.lasuperiorcourt.org under the Section entitled Consolidation Plan. 
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